
April 5, 2021 

 

 A special meeting of the Town Board of the Town of Aurora took place on Monday, 

April 5, 2021 at 9:02 a.m.  The purpose of the meeting was to consider the quotes received to 

replace a portion of the concrete pool deck at Community Pool.  The meeting was held in the 

Boardroom at the Aurora Municipal Center, 575 Oakwood Avenue, East Aurora, New York. 

 

Members in attendance: Charles D. Snyder  Councilman/Deputy Supervisor 

    Susan A. Friess  Councilwoman 

    Luke Wochensky  Councilman 

                    

Members absent/excused: James J. Bach   Supervisor 

    Jolene M. Jeffe  Councilwoman  

       

 Deputy Supervisor Snyder opened the special meeting at 9:02 a.m.  

 
 Mr. Snyder stated that the Board budgeted for the repair/replacement of the concrete slab 

around the wading pool at Community Pool.  Four contractors received specifications for the 

project. 

 Numarco declined to bid. 

 Elegant Builders declined to bid. 

 Engasser Construction bid $20,000. 

 Creative Concrete bid $19,000. 

 

  Councilwoman Friess moved to approve the bid from Creative 

Concrete, 801 N. Davis Road, Elma, NY, in the amount of $19,000 to 

excavate/remove the existing concrete at the wading pool and pour new 

concrete.  Councilman Wochensky seconded the motion.  Upon a vote 

being taken:  ayes – three         noes – none                 Motion carried. 

 

 

           Councilman Wochensky moved to adjourn at 9:07 a.m. Seconded by 

Councilwoman Friess.  Upon a vote being taken:  ayes – three   

noes – none                                                                             Motion carried. 
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